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Shri N. T. Hegde                                        Shri Vishwanath Naik  
Chairman, Reception Committee          Convenor, Reception Committee 
6th Triennial Conference of AIBRF          6th Triennial Conference of AIBRF 
 
 
Dear Comrades 
                                                           Re: Letter of Thanks  
We have great pleasure in conveying our sincere thanks to you and each and every member of Reception 
Committee for making all out efforts to make 6th Triennial Conference  a grant success.  
 
2. Organizing AIBRF conference in metro city like Bengaluru was real challenge and herculean  task requiring 
tremendous efforts with commitment to accomplish it. We place on record that on the basis of feedback 
received from large number of participants, Reception  Committee successfully and effectively accomplished 
the task  with nice and flawless arrangements of stay, food , transportation, decoration of hall etc. One and all 
participants have conveyed their appreciation and thanks to Reception Committee  for making their stay very 
comfortable with warmth. We have no hesitation to place on record our appreciation for  the valuable 
contribution made by the Reception Committee for making 6th conference as memorable and historical event.  
 
3. We once again convey our since thanks to the Chairman, Convenor & each and every member of Reception 
Committee for their untiring efforts to make the conference as grant success. AIBRF will be happy to honor 
each and every member of Reception Committee  to coney our thanks and appreciation for their valuable 
contribution in the function to  be organized at appropriate time. 
 
                                                      With Warm Greetings,   
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                                               Yours Sincerely           
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